
 
 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

July 22, 2019 

 

Welcome! 

 
Coral Keene has started as Conservation Associate Intern with the 

CHNEP Department.  Welcome to the City of Punta Gorda!  

 

Way to Go! 

 
Public Works congratulates Keith McDonough, Public Works Parks & Grounds Maintenance Worker III 

on celebrating your 25-year service anniversary with the City of Punta Gorda!  Your contribution to the 

City is greatly appreciated. 

 

 
 

Training! 

 
Punta Gorda Police Department staff participated in 

Employee Wellness In-Service Training in the past 

two weeks. Officers, dispatchers, and professional 

staff members received training focused on physical 

and mental health, career development and training, 

continued education, financial wellbeing and 

planning, and more. 

 

 


